Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: IT services delivery models
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
· Current IT Service Model – Is your IT delivery primarily in-house, outsourced, or a hybrid approach, and if not delivered in-house, who provides this service?
Answer:
In house 

· Major IT Contracts – Key details of significant IT service contracts (including scope, value, end date and any options for extension or renegotiation).
All IT contracts are published on the Open Data platform including major contracts:

Home — Leicester Open Data
This letter therefore constitutes a refusal notice under section 17(1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely, the information is accessible by other means, i.e., the Council’s website.

· Future IT Plans – Any strategic plans or considerations for changing IT delivery models (e.g., outsourcing, in-sourcing, multi-sourcing).

No plans to change how we are operating with it in house. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
